

## Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



**CHRISTMAS NEWSLETTER WEEK ENDING 17.12.2021** 







We celebrated Christmas with singing, dancing, poetry, nativity role plays and designing postcards.

We are a diverse school that enjoys celebrating differences. This end of term all our pupils and staff were buzzing with excitement as they did lots of Christmas activities. It is clear that they understand their British values.





Christmas Jumper and Celebration



#### **OUR SCHOOL MANIKA:**

W/E 17 .12. 2021



# THANK YOU ALL FOR A GREAT TERM.

I missed out on the last week of the term for reasons beyond my control. There were so many activities that other staff shared in my absence, capturing some of those moments that our pupils certainly enjoyed.

I would like to say a BIG THANK YOU for all your support in making the term an awesome and positive one. Schools are not always perfect but neither are parents and students. However, at Braintcroft we find a way to work in unity as all good families do. So I am grateful to you all for understanding our imperfections and the commitment to do the best by our children for us to achieve SUCCESS IN **RVERYTHING WE DO.** 

I am committed to be on this journey with each family and I am looking forward to 2022 as greater things awaits our children.

Please have a Merry Christmas and all the best for the new year.

Ms Rosewell (Headteacher)

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. IN TEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of

others The SPIRIT we all know



### Braintcroft E-Act Primary Academy Weekly Newsletter



#### **PHOTOS OF THE WEEK!**











WE CELEBRATED AND REWARDED OUR HARDWORKING STAFF!

THANKS FOR EVERYTHING THROUGHOUT THESE CHALLENBING TIMES!



VISIT TO THE HINDU TEMPLE IN NEASDEN BY YEAR 2 STUDENTS.

VISIT TO THE THEATRE BY YEAR 1 TO WATCH THE GRUFFALO

## OUR FIRST PARENT TEACHER'S ASSOCIATION MEETING IS JANUARY 13<sup>th</sup> 2022

Our first Parent Teachers Association meeting will be on January 13 2022.



OUR FIREFIGHTERS VISITED EYFS!

Parents and carers should be aware of what children are doing on their devices.

Do not shy away from adjusting the parental controls on your child's digital devices, assuming that they'll be hard to understand and tricky to set up. In most cases, however, it's refreshingly straightforward: just a few clicks of a mouse or touches of a screen can provide an extra layer of protection for children using those devices to explore the online world.

Help in restricting your child from accessing inappropriate content and blocking in-app purchases to setting automatic screen-time limits and restricting who can contact them online,

Please check up on what they are doing on the internet. Enquire about how to block certain contents. Keep our children safe online.







#### **OUR SCHOOL MANTRA:**

SUCCESS in everything we do, PERSEVERANCE to make dreams come true. INTEGRITY and honesty that is who we are, RESILIENCE to stretch and reach for the stars. INDEPENDENCE to make decisions to learn and grow, THOUGHTFULNESS of others. The SPIRIT we all know.